Secretary's Report to the Membership 09/10/2022

Having taken over Secretary duties in March , I am grateful to Kelly Albertson for her
guidance and many tips. As with any position, there is a learning curve.

Currently we have 45 Association members. Of this number 15 membership renewals are due
through the end of this year. Not counted here are 4 unpaid renewals from August. Renewal
dates are now based on the month that new members join. The previous method was mid-
year renewal - no matter when you joined. This new method makes it a more reasonable
task to alert members that their renewal is due. Using my own resources, as a form of
donation, I have been mailing renewal letters which include a renewal form, and an
addressed envelope for return to WMLCA. My personal opinion, and feedback from a few
members, is that in this case snail mail is better than email notifications.

Post Office employees encourage new box holders to join the Association. We provide a
Membership Form, and explain that joining keeps the Post Office in business. We also ask if
they want to receive the Events emails.

Two new Board Members are being sworn in today. Two other Board Members are being
sworn in to extend their terms of office. One Board Member's term of office has not expired.

Respectfully submitted,
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Diane Martinez -

Secretary of the White Mountain Lake Community Association



